
     

2024 Campaign Priorities 
 

Supporting Pro-Democracy candidates who will 

preserve our democracy by fighting to safeguard free 

and fair elections, protecting the right to vote, and 

increasing voter access. 
 

Elections Under Attack 
 

This year, the Republican House majority pushed 

legislation to make our elections less secure by:  

 

• Denying funding for Election Security Grants.  

• Cutting funding for the Election Assistance 

Commission by $8 million.  

• Introducing an Anti-Voter, Corporate Interest, 

Extremist bill–their so-called ACE Act–that was 

crafted for election deniers and undermines our 

democracy.  
 

Defend the Vote, Standing Up for Democracy 
 

Defend the Vote invests in candidates who support:  
 

• The Freedom to Vote Act–which includes Rep. John 

Lewis’ Voter Empowerment Act–that protects the 

right to vote, supports election workers, bans dark 

money, and stops extreme gerrymandering. 

• The John R. Lewis Voting Rights Advancement Act 

that restores the power of the Voting Rights Act.  

• Election funding and election administrators so 

everyone can vote in safe, accessible elections. 
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